
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
   	
   	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  4/3/14	
  

It’s Kennywood Picnic Time!  Young Scholars of WPA Charter School is having our first School Picnic at 
Kennywood Park on June 7, 2014!  We will be taking orders for tickets from now until May 9.  We will receive the 
tickets approximately 2 weeks after we submit the final order count to Kennywood (which will be during the week 
of May 12). Once the tickets are received, they will be sent home with the students, unless you would like to pick 
them up at the school – but we must be notified in advance that you want to pick them up!   Tickets are $23 each 
and are CASH ONLY! Please complete the bottom of this page and return it to your child’s teacher.  Thank you 
for making this School Picnic a success! 

	
  

_______ I am enclosing the following amount of CASH for the following amount of TICKETS: 

  $_____________  _______________ # of tickets 

_______ I would like to pick the Kennywood tickets up at the school, please do NOT send them home with my 
child. 

_______ I would like the Kennywood tickets to be sent home with my child. 

____________________________________  _____________________________  __________________ 

Student’s Name      Teacher      Grade 


